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Jacobs not seeking reappointment to 
Cannabis Control Board, Alfred & 

Robertson resign 
 

For Immediate Release 

 

(Kahnawake – 25 Ohiarí:ha 2025) The The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that Ms. Tara Jacobs has officially 
announced she will not seek reappointment to the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis 
Control Board (“the Board”) following the conclusion of her term on June 24, 
2025. 
  
Additionally, Ms. Darlene Alfred and Ms. Kary Robertson have submitted their 
resignations from the Board. Ms. Alfred’s resignation as a Board Member 
took effect on June 24, 2025, while Ms. Robertson’s resignation as Alternate 
Member became effective on June 6, 2025. 
  
The MCK extends its sincere appreciation to Ms. Jacobs, Ms. Alfred, and Ms. 
Robertson for their dedication and contributions during their respective 
tenures on the Board. 
  
For more information about the Board and its mandate, please visit 
cannabisboard.org. 
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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